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NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM
Mora, NM 
Monday November 18, 2024
2:00 pm



Possible quorum at Mora County Courthouse with a consulting firm


No decisions will be made by the County Commissioners at the Team Meetings.  Instead, Commissioners will participate in the meetings to relay information and concerns to County personnel, who will be directly responsible for overseeing and monitoring the County's emergency response.


Notices of this type are not subject to the Open Meetings Act and instead are issued as a courtesy to the public.
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